MINUTES OF THE AGM OF THE WICKHAM BISHOPS BRIDGE CLUB HELD ON
WEDNESDAY 21°" NOVEMBER 2018

1. There were no apologies for absence.

2. Minutes for the 2017 AGM were not available.
3. The Chairman expressed his thanks to

Peter Hunter for directing the bridge sessions,

Bill West for setting up the club website, the scoring system, etc.

Neil Grandy for backing up Bill, and

Barrie Stead for representing the club at the BHSA meetings throughout
the year.

The annual trophy was presented to Angie and Bill West.

It was agreed to play for the Leslie Pink trophy at next week’s bridge
session l.e. 28" November.

4. The Treasurers report was presented to the meeting which set out the
increase in annual charges for hire of the bridge room. Also the balance
of the club finances which amounted to £1868.24 as at 8" October.
There would be no need to increase club subscription which would
remain at £5. A copy of Treasurers report is attached.

5. Aproposal by Bill West was presented and accepted regarding
membership numbers. Copy attached.

6. Election of Officers to Committee. It was proposed and accepted that
committee would remain the same, l.e. Peter Thomas, Daniei.e Sfiers,

Peter Hunter, Ann Owen.

7. Any other business. The BHSA said they would be acquiring more tables.



